Fall Friendship Candy Grams



Dear Parents:

This year there are **3 Options** when purchasing Fall Friendship Candy Grams - Fall or Smiley Face designs

- The **First Option:** is a handwritten gram from you or your child to an Oasis students or staff, inside of a baggie containing a few pieces of candy for **\$.50 each**.
- The **Second Option:** to add a specially designed Fall Button (see below) to the candy gram for \$1.50.
- The **Third Option:** is to add a homemade pumpkin crayon to the candy gram for \$1.50.

All Candy Grams will be delivered on Wednesday, October 31, to the recipient's classroom.

Consider sending candy grams to your child's friends, teachers (past and present), staff members, and an entire class. Attached are 10 Candy Gram forms you and your child can complete at home. Additional forms can be obtained at the school office, the OCES Library, or can be printed from the school website under "Media Center." Candy Grams will also be sold during lunch in the Café Thursday, October 25— Tuesday, October 30.

Unfortunately we are unable to send candy grams to Oasis High School and Oasis Middle School; but do not want friends and siblings to be left out. Please consider sending the candy gram to the elementary student's room who in turn can deliver.

We are asking for all grams that are completed at home to be returned by end of the day Monday, October 29, allowing us to insure we have plenty of candy to place smiles on our students.

Please consider purchasing a class set of candy grams (with candy or with candy and button) from your child to their classmates. Simply send in the monies with a note stating the message and a parent volunteer will complete.

This is a fundraiser for the Oasis Elementary Library. All proceeds will go to the Library Reading Incentive Programs: Reading Rainbow Bingo, Sunshine Young Readers Award Program, Sunshine Young Readers Jr.



If purchasing a Fall button with your candy gram, simply complete the Candy Gram form and write the letter associated with the button to be added to the candy gram.

These buttons will also be sold individually in the library.

To see these buttons in color, please refer to the Media Center website. https://oasiselementaryschool.net/mediacenter